
March 11th, 2013 

  

Notification on General Research Building  

(21 KOMCEE II Building) Construction 

  

There was a notification from the Head Office Facilities Division that 21 

KOMCEE II Building construction (General Research Building Construction) will 

start from March18th (Mon.), 2013. 

  

During the construction period, there will be traffic regulation within the campus, 

and noises may be made, but we will carry out the construction on the principle 

of safety and security first, and try our best to prevent making noises as much as 

possible.  

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.  

Administrative Manager 

  

  
 

 
 


